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The Tulane School of Professional Advancement (SoPA) is now accepting applications
for membership on its Recent Alumni Council.  The Council brings together alumni
who serve as a resource for Dean Amelia Manning by offering feedback on their
student experiences and by strengthening SoPA's connections to their professional
and personal networks.

Council members demonstrate their support of SoPA with an annual minimum
contribution of $50. Applicants must have graduated from Tulane SoPA between
2020 and the present and be available to meet twice a year via Zoom.

Interested alumni should complete the application by Wednesday, October 15, 2025.

Click here to view the current council members.
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